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the chair will make a presentation about the guidelines at a national conference early in 
2023. 
 
The chair also presented alongside a young person on the Duty of Candour at an Inside 
Government Conference in April 2022. 
 
The annual School Nurses conference scheduled for the summer of 2022 did not take place  
due to insufficient interest. 
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Annual Congress was well attended by all the CYP Forums including our Forum membership 
ʹ Melissa Beaumont from the Forum Committee and the Professional Lead were there 
throughout the Congress. 
 
RCN Representation 
 
The chair represents the RCN on NHS England Task and Finish Group on Eating Disorders 
and attended 4 on line meetings of the Group. She will be leading one or two topic sun 
groups. Recommendations for practice from the Group are expected in 2023 
 
The chair is the lead nurse for CAMHS in the MindEd consortium  
 
The Chair attended meetings of the NHS Health Education England, Clinical Education 
Reference Group (CERG), established to develop resources to support staff helping children 
and young people with autism, learning disabilities, and mental health needs in acute 
settings.  
 
  Contribution to Consultations/ Policy development 
 
The Chair made a strong contribution to the new NICE Guidelines on Self Harm ensuring that 
that nursing aspects were properly and fully recognised in the new recimmdatuons 
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